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MINUTES OF THE PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENTAL COMMITTEE 
OF STAVELEY TOWN COUNCIL 

 
Wednesday 25th February 2015 

Commencing at 7.00 p.m. 
In Room 1 at the Speedwell Rooms 

 
Present: 

Councillor B. Dyke (Chair) 
Councillor J. Bacon  

Councillor S. Bagshaw  
Councillor O. Cauldwell 

Councillor E. Tidd 
 
In attendance: 
Paul Harris – Acting Town Clerk and Financial Officer 
1 Member of the Public 
 

  ACTION 

827/14 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
828/14 
 
 
 
829/14 
 
 
 
830/14 
 
 
 
831/14 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC SESSION 
Roger Davenport informed members that Chatsworth Estates 
wanted to start opencasting on the part of the Staveley 
Works Site which they could access.  St. Gobain were not 
happy about this as they felt if houses were built they would 
not sell if any opencasting was occurring within close 
proximity. 
 
Councillor B. Dyke informed Roger Davenport that no 
planning application had yet been received by Staveley Town 
Council from The Chatsworth Estates regarding any 
opencasting on the area. 
 
 
DISCLOSURE OF MEMBERS’ INTERESTS 
There were no declarations of interests cited. 

 
 
489/08 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

There were no apologies of absence received. 
 
 
COUNCILLORS NOT PRESENT 
None. 
 
 
MINUTES OF THE PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENTAL 
COMMITTEE OF STAVELEY TOWN COUNCIL HELD ON 
28th JANUARY 2015 
The Minutes of the Planning and Environmental Committee 
of Staveley Town Council held on 28th January 2015 were 
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832/14 
 
 
 
 
 
 
833/14 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
834/14 
 
 
 
 
 
 
835/14 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
836/14 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPROVED. 
 
 

492/08 MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES OF THE 
PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENTAL COMMITTEE OF 
STAVELEY TOWN COUNCIL HELD ON 28th JANUARY 
2015 
There were no matters arising. 
 
 
DETAILS OF THE PLANNING APPLICATIONS DEALT 
WITH BY MEMBERS SO AUTHORISED 

It was The list of planning applications was NOTED. 
 

The objections to the planning application at Cranleigh Road 
were noted.   Councillor E. Tidd informed members that she 
had put in her own objections on the planning application as 
governor on Norbriggs Primary School.  This was also noted. 
 
The Chair informed members that the planning application for 
the solar planning farm at Duckmanton had been approved. 

tHE 
 

494/08 A LIST OF PLANNING DECISIONS NOTIFIED BY 
CHESTERFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
The list of planning decisions notified by Chesterfield 
Borough Council were available on the website 
www.chesterfield.gov.uk/planningapplications. 
 
 
TAWNYWOOD RECYCLING LIMITED. 
The Chair suggested that a nomination for representation 
from Staveley Town Council on the local liaison group of the 
Phoenix Materials Recycling Facility at Barrow Hill be 
deferred till after the elections in May 2015. 
 
It was RESOLVED – That a letter by sent to Tawnywood 
Recycling Limited asking them if a nomination from Staveley 
Town Council for representation on the Local Liaison Group 
for the Phoenix Materials Recycling Facility at Barrow Hill 
could be deferred until after the Elections in May 2015.  
 
 
STAVELEY WORKS SITE 
This item would be discussed at the next Ordinary Meeting of 
Staveley Town Council to be held on 10th March 2015. 
 
Councillor Tidd informed members that she did not receive 
news letters from Staveley Works, but she did receive news 
letters from Markham Vale.  This was noted. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.chesterfield.gov.uk/planningapplications
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837/14 
 
 
 
 
 
 
838/14 
 
 
 
839/14 
 
 
 
840/14 
 
 
 
841/14 
 
 
 
 
 
842/14 

 
 
MARKHAM VALE 
Councillor J. Bacon informed members that there would be a 
meeting of Markham Vale the following day 26th February at 
2.00 p.m.  Councillor S. Bagshaw would be substituting for 
Councillor J. Bacon at that meeting. 
 
 
STAVELEY TOWN BASIN 
Work was still being undertaken at the Staveley Town Basin. 
 
 
CHESTERFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
There was nothing to report. 
 
 
DERBYSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
There was nothing to report. 
 
 
HS2 
Councillor O. Cauldwell informed members that it would soon 
be known whether or not HS2 would be going ahead.  
Members were still against the HS2. 
 
 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
None raised. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


